
July 2023 LAR 

 
 

Notice of Possible Quorum at Non-Meeting Events 
 

There may be a quorum of the Bullhead City School 
District Governing Board members at two non-meeting 
events.   

Board members may attend the BCSD New Teacher 
Induction from July 19th to July 21st starting at 7:30am 
in the Bullhead City School District Governing Board 
Room located at 1004 Hancock Rd., Ste. 100.   

Members may also attend the Employee Welcome 
Back Breakfast on July 24th starting at 8:00am at Fox 
Creek Jr. High located at 3101 Desert Sky Blvd.   

Board members present will not discuss, deliberate, 
propose or take any BCSD legal action.  (Neither event 
is public and is for BCSD Employees only.) 

A previous year-long notice advising of possible 
Board member attendance at a variety of non-meeting 
events remains in effect.   
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